
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are holding our annual Y6 Careers Week during the week of the Monday 15th June and we need 

your help! If you, or anyone you know, would be able to join us and share your job role during this 

week, please let us know on the slip below. We would really like as many people, in as many different 

roles as possible to enable our children to learn about the variety of aspirational jobs that are 

available to them! 

 

As you are aware, there are 90 children in the year group and your session can be organised in any 

way that is convenient to you e.g. you could present to the whole group together or run smaller 

workshops with the individual classes (30 children in each or two sets of 45). It would be great if you 

could make the session as interactive as possible so the children can participate and feel involved. 

Previous guests have put together a short presentation (10-15 minutes) that has some interactive 

aspects to it. It would then be useful if you could give the children a small task that they could carry 

out that is linked to your job/company i.e. poster/slogan/letter to someone etc 

 

The sessions within school are as follows although we can move playtimes around to be as 

accommodating as possible: 

9.05-10.05 

10.30 – 12 

1.30-2.30 

 

Please complete the slip and send it into school no later than Friday 15th May and will contact you 

before the half term holiday. 

 

Thank you in advance, 

 

 

Mrs Snowden, Mrs Harrison and Mrs Butler. 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Y6 Careers Week – Mrs Snowden 

 

Your name ……………………………………………………Your child ………………………………………………………………. Class ……… 

 

My Company: 

My Role: 

Date/dates that I can attend: 

My email address: 

 

Signed ………………………………………….. 


